
Beaver Green Primary School Termly Newsletter
Term 4 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

Wow! What a term it has been here at Beaver Green. The children have been doing so much and been so busy;  they have been involved in things 

such as; taking 60 Year 1’s to visit London and see all the sights, participating in various sporting competitions, attending some super science 

workshops, church visits (the Rev Cathy was extremely impressed with our Year 5s!), book week (dressing up and Story in a Jar were immense) 

and our Reception and Nursery Easter Bonnet Parades this final week was so lovely! This is in addition to the great work they produce day in day 

out in class, in all subjects! We hope the weather improves next term so we can enjoy the outside much more and keep on being blown away by 

what the children can achieve when they put their minds to it! 

Thank you to all who have attended the class assemblies and  other school events - I know that the children have loved performing and showing 

off what they can do, what they have completed, learnt and made (the bonnets were amazing!!). Please keep an eye out over the next two terms 

for when your child’s class assembly is, Stay and Play sessions with Reception and a host of other events that are happening - we just LOVE to 

show you what we can do!  

Congratulations to the children who were invited and attended the Headteacher’s tea party, all thoroughly deserved - they did have to put up with 

me this time, so sorry about that! Term 5 will again be a fantastically busy one for each and every one of us - especially for our amazing year 6’s 

who have their end of Key Stage 2 SATs to complete in May - We know they will ‘smash’ them and wish the children loads of luck! 

Have a fantastic Easter break; I hope the Easter Bunny brings you all the chocolate or treats you want, thank you for your continued support in all 

we do here at Beaver Green and in helping make it the best school!

Mr Tony Hadfield

Deputy Headteacher



Star of the Week - Term 4

Nursery

Maria - for showing confidence and engaging in lots 

of activities

Daris - for settling so well into Nursery life and 

exploring independently 

Yanchhen - For engaging so well during the Easter 

Bonnet parade

Mohammad - for engaging in more activities 

including our welcome song and music and 

movement time. 

Aurelia - for settling in well to Nursery life and 

following our routine so well

EVERYONE! - for performing so well at the Easter 

Bonnet Parade

RSB
Corny - For his great sentence writing during early 

morning work.

Dylan - For his participation in reading sessions.

James - For his lovely family picture that he drew and 

labelled.  

Stanley-Paul- For being helpful and kind to his peers. 

Emilia - For her independent sentence writing.  

Lilliana - For always trying her best during phonics. 

RHR
Phoebe - For trying so hard to remember her lines as 

‘Paula the Vet’ in our class assembly practices.

Evie - For being such an amazing example of 

enthusiastic taking part in our assembly ‘performance’.

Tom - For incredible independent ‘Journey’ writing and 

super illustrations.

Harlo - For always trying his best and for being so polite.

Indie - For super role play in the Vets.

Roman - For working so hard at his letter formation in his 

name and his pencil grip.



Star of the Week - Term 4

1MT
Bobbie-Mae Harding - for an amazing start to Term 4 and aiming 

high in her learning this week - well done! 

Natasha Torok-M - For being a great model to others! 

David Toader - for improving his focus dring Phonics and applying 

his phonic knowledge in hi writing. 

All of 1MT - for outstanding behaviour on our London trip - Mrs 

Tapper is so proud of you all! 

Halo Terry - for always being a kind and he;pful member of the 

class. 

1AM

Everyone - for working so hard towards our class 

assembly ! You were amazing !

Prithiksha - working hard on her writing in her 

English lessons.

Jett- showing good listening.

Saira - for being an excellent role model to other 

children. 

2NB

Amelie - for always having a positive attitude to 

learning.

Harrison - for showing a positive attitude to learning 

during phonics.

Anais - for joining in class discussions.

Pandora - for great descriptive writing.

2AK

Lilly-Rose - always trying hard in her learning

Aidan - using amazing expression in his reading

Temitayo - excellent participation in his phonics

Zain - showing great determination!

Subim - always trying his best.



Star of the Week - Term 4

3JB

Rosie - Improved attitude to learning and focus in 

class.

Ivy - Excellent effort and improvement in writing.

Isla - Working hard in all lessons with a great 

attitude to learning.

Vincent - Amazing focus and participation in maths 

lessons.

Ivan - Amazing effort and participation in moove and 

groove.

Ewan - Always trying her best and being an 

excellent role models to peers.
3SJ

Unika - Great times tables and participating in class 

discussion.

Annalyse - For great art work and maths.

Jathun - For a great description and times tables.

Frankie - For art work and a great description.

Hettie - For great writing and art work.

4OB

Charlie Hone - working hard on his 

handwriting and now using a pen!

Madalina - for being a good friend to others

Whole class - for all participating in a 

fabulous class assembly

Teigan - for an improved attitude towards her 

work.

Jamie - for a huge improvement in his 

attitude towards all aspects of school life! 

4MM

Jacob- Working hard in all areas of his 

learning.

Mason- For showing the Beaver Green 

values at all times.

Cara- For being a helpful member of the 

class.

Olivia- For showing the Beaver Green values 

and being a top reader in 4MM.



Star of the Week - Term 4

5EC

Oluchi- Received for trying really hard in class and 

producing high standard of work. 

Finley- For working hard in all his lessons. 

Lily- Received for having an amazing attitude in 

book week and wearing a wonderful costume!

Paisley- For always working hard and improving in 

her subjects. 

Shuti- For always doing well in all her learning! 

Ethan. M- Received for his excellence and 

improvement in swimming.

5PA

James - supportive and helpful to others

Emrick - great start to life at Beaver

Damon - lovely consistent maths pushing his 

learning forward

Alfie - super effort in each lesson and a good friend

Rocky - Super young man, full of focus and fun

6AT
Jessica- for always displaying perfect behaviour, a great 

attitude to learning and having a smile on her face everyday.

Ama - Working extremely hard in Maths week, with a fantastic 

focused attitude. 

Bentley - For always showing a positive attitude and a real 

love for learning. It is so lovely to see!

Meh-Hang - Working really hard in writing. 

Awzem - Putting great effort into your learning -

especially in writing. 

6BM
Emma - for just always being wonderful and kind.

Cameron - for always working to the best of his ability.

Amy - for showing a great improvement in maths.

Darcie - for her amazing performance and role-

modelling during the girls football tournament. 

Macie - for showing aspiration and belief in herself. 

Georgia - being thoughtful, kind and unapologetically 

herself. 



Term 4 - EYFS
In Nursery this term, we have been learning about our favourite stories. 
These have included The Gruffalo, Bear Hunt and Stick Man. We finished 
the term learning about Easter and we had a great time performing to our 

parents in our Easter Bonnet Parade.

This term Year R have been learning about ‘Animals.’ During Pets week we 
had visits from Miss Read’s guinea pigs, Miss Thumwood’s chinchilla, Mrs 
Cooper's dog and James’s tortoise Taco. We also had a visit to the North 
School Farm where the children had the opportunity to touch and hold 
some of the animals. The highlight for many was holding a 3 week old lamb. 

A big thank you to all parents/carers who made easter bonnets and 
attended our easter bonnet parade. We look forward to seeing you again at 
Year R’s stay and play sessions in Term 5. 

Important Dates

Year R Prince & 
Princess Dress Up Day 
- 16th April

Parents Evening 
23rd & 25th April

Year R Stay & Play -
w/b 29th April, please 
return slips at the 
beginning of Term 5.

Reminders
Nursery - Please speak to a 
teacher if you have any pets 
you would like to bring in. 
Year R -
Please read at least 5 times 
a week at home. This can 
include books that you have 
at home too. Please can you 
record this in your child’s 
reading record. 



Term 4 - Years 1 & 2

Year 2 had lots of 

fun finding out about 

waterproof material 

in Science. Mr 

Hadfield allowed us 

to throw water at him 

so we could see if 

the material keeps 

people dry. Luckily 

for Mr Hadfield it did!

Year 2 really enjoyed our 

visit to The North School 

Farm. We got to see lots 

of animals and even held 

baby lambs.

Key Dates: 

Thursday 25th April at 9am - 1MT Class 
Assembly. 

Reminder: Children should be reading daily for 10 
minutes. 

Wow! What an exciting term we have had in 

Year 1! We have loved learning about London 

and all of the different landmarks in our capital 

city! We also went to the North School Farm 

and learnt all about the animals there too! 



Term 4 - Years 3 & 4

Year 3 have enjoyed 

looking at Oceania this 

term and writing their own 

travel brochures 

convincing their readers 

to go and visit Australia. 

We also created some 

fantastic artwork during 

this topic including koala 

clay figures, jellyfish 

pastel work and Great 

Barrier Reef designs.

Dates for your diary:

3JB class assembly -

Thursday 2nd May.

Year 3 have also been 

thinking about kindness 

and created some 

“compliment trees” to help 

us praise each others 

achievements and kind 

gestures.

This term, Year 4 

have loved learning 

about the rainforest! 

We made rainforest 

dioramas and wrote 

amazing information 

reports about 

rainforest animals!

Diary Dates

Year 4 Living Land trip -

Thursday May 2nd



Term 4 - Years 5 & 6
Key dates and 
reminders 

Year 6 have been consolidating their sculpting skills with clay in Art. We have also started reading a 
new book in our Reading sessions. Talk to your children about the story if you can!  

Year 5 visited St. Francis church this term. The children enjoyed listening to the vicar and 
learning about the history of the church. If you can, speak to your children about the journey 
people take in church. 

If you have any questions or 
concerns, please speak to your 

child’s teacher in the first instance. 



Any children wishing to sign 

up for Rock Steady, look at 

the link below and sign up to 

become Beaver Green’s Next 

Rock Star.

https://www.rocksteadymusics

chool.com/info-for-parents/

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents/

